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Spring is here and we are again busy with another jammed packed year for AGILE.





Below are a few things we thought you’d like to know about…








AGILE National Study Days ‘Exercise Prescription’ are set to roll out across the country this year – dates for each region will be published in the next Frontline Edition – keep watch out for a study day near you!





*SAVE THE DATE*


AGILE’s Autumn Conference this year will be in Newcastle on 8th and 9th October, entitled ‘Managing Dementia – Exploring the AHP role’.  This promises to be another exciting 2 days with some great speakers and practical sessions.  Further details to follow.  Watch this space.





CALLING ALL SOCIAL MEDIA ADDICTS


AGILE now has  a vacancy for a Public Relations Officer (PRO) who is responsible for managing the AGILE Twitter account, writing AGILE NEWS after each National Committee meeting and advertising all AGILE events.  This is role is not arduous or hugely time consuming AND would provide you with one nights accommodation and travel expenses to each AGILE conference!!  You would also be provided with Media Training at the CSP.  Please contact one of the committee members if you are interested.  We are a very supportive and friendly committee, who would help you through it!





National care Home Open Day is on 17th June 2016 and we would encourage you to engage with this initiative.  Perhaps this is a great opportunity to visit a local RH/NH and foster good relationships and improve communication.  This may be particularly useful for acute physiotherapists who discharge patients to this setting with little knowledge of the home or the services it provides.


Visit the attached link to see if your local residential homes have signed up.


� HYPERLINK "http://www.carehomeopenday.org.uk/" �http://www.carehomeopenday.org.uk/�





The 4th European Congress of the European Region of the World Confederation of Physical Therapy (ER-WCPT) is this year to be held in Liverpool on 11th and 12th November.  Please see the link for further details on this exciting conference with a programme that spans five themes, with speakers from across the world.  The early bird rate is £299 + VAT for the 2 days.


� HYPERLINK "http://www.liverpool2016.com/" �http://www.liverpool2016.com/�





National Osteoporosis Society  (NOS) are holding their conference on 7-9th November in Birmingham


� HYPERLINK "https://www.nos.org.uk/health-professionals/osteoporosis-conference-2016" �https://www.nos.org.uk/health-professionals/osteoporosis-conference-2016�


If you interested in submitting an abstract to this event, please do so before the 3rd June to 


� HYPERLINK "https://www.nos.org.uk/health-professionals/osteoporosis-conference-2016" \t "_blank" �https://www.nos.org.uk/health-professionals/osteoporosis-conference-2016�


Bursaries are available to assist with the cost of this event and details can be found at:


� HYPERLINK "https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=60cBCU_dn9I" \t "_blank" �https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=60cBCU_dn9I�





RGN/BGS Older Persons Conference is being held 14th April in Birmingham if you are interested with a focus on Dementia


� HYPERLINK "https://www2.rcn.org.uk/newsevents/event_details/rcn_eventsms/older-people-2016" �https://www2.rcn.org.uk/newsevents/event_details/rcn_eventsms/older-people-2016�





AGILITY – please don’t forget that offers of articles, journal clubs, reports of courses / study days attended would always be gratefully received for each edition of AGILITY – don’t be shy!





Research?  Are you a budding research or carrying out a small research project – please let our research officer know.  We would love to hear what research projects are happening around the country, and we may also be able to offer some support and/or advice.








Wow! I think that’s it for now….





Sophie Stubbings


Notes Secretary









































�             Interact and keep up to date with AGILE on Twitter                               





@AGILEChair


@AGILE_tweet 


@AGILEResearch





Join in Tweet Chats via @physiotalk, make this easier by using TweetDeck www.tweetdeck.twitter.com





And find us on Facebook





News from the North Region….





Hello North Members





The Committee has been consumed with organising the AGILE National Study Day for 2016: ‘Managing Dementia: the AHP Role’ and so there is not much else to report at this time. We are hoping to have a flyer for the event in the pending Spring /Summer AGILITY 2016 edition – keep an eye out for this.





But we do have the regional study day to offer you:  ‘Exercise and fitness for clinical & specialist populations: Evidenced based exercise programmes in practice’ with Bex Townley on the 23rd July 2016 at St Mary’s Hospital, Leeds. Contact Laura Proctor at: � HYPERLINK "mailto:Lau_Proctor@yahoo.co.uk" �Lau_Proctor@yahoo.co.uk� for more information.





Just to say, there has been a successful transition to using teleconferencing to support the North region committee meetings, so we will reserve face to face meetings in Newcastle for once or twice per year. We hope this might entice new committee members going forward.





Membership currently stands at 112  as of March 2016.





We still have the offer from a North member Angela Easdon to host a North Region evening lecture near Urmston. We now need topic suggestions  - please email your ideas to agilenorthrep@gmail.com.





Thanks Lynn & Sarah


Lynn Sutcliffe


Sarah De Biase


North Regional Co-Representatives	
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